
 
 

When asked to defend a massive spending agenda, President Biden 
said: 
 
“What would they have me cut? What would they have me leave out?” 
 
We are glad you asked, Mr. President. 
 

A Flagrant Foul 
 
The U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA) is putting on a full court 
press to spend federal taxpayer dollars – including giving the Naismith 
Memorial Basketball Hall of Fame in Springfield, MA more than $3.7 
million from Biden’s Bailout Bill. 
 
Asking hardworking American taxpayers to bailout a museum dedicated to 
a multi-billion-dollar sports enterprise made up of multi-millionaires? That 
seems a bit of a technical foul if you ask us.  
 
And to fund this type of spending, Washington Democrats insisted on 
adding $2 trillion to our nation’s debt. 
 
On second thought, this seems more worthy of a flagrant foul call. 
 
Stay tuned for more. 
 
--- 
Source: Basketball Hall of Fame Granted $3.74 Million from SBA, Business West, July 27, 2021 
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